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19™ April 2010

Re:  Murray Waste Recycling Limited, Coolatore, Ferns, Co. Wexford
Waste Licence Application No. W0258-01

Dear Mr. Lynch,

I refer to the above and to your correspondence dated 13" April 2010, which was received by
the Agency on the 14" April 2010.

I wish to acknowledge the contents of your letter, which states that Murray Waste Recycling
Limited wishes to increase the quantity of waste acceptance at the facility to 55,000 tonnes
per annum.

In relation to the above, I am to advise that along with an EIS, a revised waste licence
application will need to be submitted to reflect any operational, infrastructural or waste
acceptance alterations resultant of the proposed increase in annual tonnage intake.
Additionally, as stated in your letter, a further fee of €2,000 will apply.

I have attached hereto instructions regarding the number of copies and submission format for
the revised application form and EIS.

The Agency will await the receipt of the revised application and EIS before proceeding to
make a proposed decision for this facility. In the meantime, should you require a meeting to
discuss the revised application, please contact the undersigned at 053-9160683 or at
c.kelly@epa.ie.

Yours sincerely,

(osrtne %

Caroline Kelly
Inspector
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use

C.c. Mr. Michael Murray, Murray Waste Recycling Limited, Coolatore, Ferns, Co. Wexford
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